The February 1, 2010 Worksession was held at the Municipal Building and called to order at 7:30 PM.

Harry Rodgers, Larry Sterner, Tim Hansen, Jay Little, Norma Markle, Paul Hilbert and Cleo Wildasin were present.

ITEMS DISCUSSED:

- Cleo Wildasin discussed some Planning Commission concerns.
- Paul Hilbert discussed signs placed on the corner lot of the Township and keeping people out of the yard.
- Jay Little Zoning concerns
- Chief's notes and 2010 police budget
- Letter from GHI RE Accardi Plan
- American Seed Company letter
- Rail Trail meeting 2/8/10
- 1/28/10 DEP letter
- Ethic Reports
- Driveway permit for Garber's church obtained
- State Audit report
- Com-Cast
- Smith Station Road letters from Lucas Parkes

Adjourned at 8:50 PM.